
Ho, ho, ho! Someone has been very good this year and it has not gone
unnoticed. I am pleased to invite you to the North Pole for a magical
adventure! 

During your visit, we'll take cozy hayrides through glowing trails, marvel at
the dazzling Christmas lights, and sip on warm hot chocolate.  Make sure
to have your Christmas Wishes ready  for when you visit me and the elves
in my workshop!

We’re very excited to see you! Keep listening to your parents and we will
see you very soon. 

From the desk of 

Santa Claus
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A very special invitation

Santa Claus


